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Third crossing locations were considered and dropped because they

could not meet the purpose and need for the project, as described in

Chapter 2 of the FEIS. Please see responses to Mr. Madore's other FEIS

comment letters and the response to letter P-077 regarding bypass and

new crossing options.
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